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Holy Trinity C E Primary Darwen – please like our page. 

Newsletter Week Ending 13th March 2020

Attendance

The overall attendance for this week is 94.6%. Chicken pox/sickness has affected attendance this week. Class attendance awards are –

Gold – 1M – 99.4%
Silver – RA – 97.3%
Bronze – 4S – 96.1%



	Important Dates

	Each Thursday 

9.30 – 10.30 am
	Stay and Play in school – all pre-school children welcome with their parents/grandparents/childminders etc.

	27th March
	Australia Day for Years 1 and 2 – see separate Letter

	1st April
	9.30 am – Music Concert for Miss Sumner’s Class – all invited

	2nd April
	Easter Fair – school hall 3.30 – 4.30 pm

	6 – 17th April
	Easter Break – school closes Friday 3rd April at 3.30 pm.  Re-open Monday 20th April.

	7th May
	Voting Day – school closed to children

	8th May
	May Day Bank Holiday – this is a change to the usual Monday Bank Holiday because of the VE Day Celebrations.

	25th – 29th May
	Springbank Holiday – school closes at 3.30 pm on Friday 22nd May at 3.30 pm – re-open Monday 1st June.

	17th July
	School closes for the Summer Break at 3.30 pm.

	3rd September
	School re-opens to children.



Coronavirus advice 

Easter Break


School closes on Friday 3rd April for the Easter Break and re-opens on Monday 20th April.














Easter Competitions/Fundraisers


Look out for details of our upcoming Easter celebrations – obviously these arrangements masy change depending on Covid-19 arrangements. 








Stay and Play


From Thursday 12th March pre-school children are invited to our Stay and Play with their family/childminders from 9.30 – 10.30 am.  If you would like to bring your child please give school a call on 702119 or call at the office to book a place on the sessions.


 Thank you.











Driving/Car Park


There was an accident involving one of our parents outside of school earlier this week.  Please be drive carefully and considerately around school.  Parents should not be driving on to school’s car park without previously getting permission from school. 








Easter Fair – Date for your Diary


Our Easter Fair will be on Thursday 2nd April in school from 3.30 to 4.30 pm.  Look out for some great games and stalls.  Subject to change.





COVID-19


Please see important letter sent home tonight.











Letters/texts sent home this week


(copies of letters available from the office and school’s website)





Stars of the Week – text


Trainers/shoes – text


Sports Relief









































Sports Relief – 13th March 2020


Well done to everyone who was involved with our Sports Relief challenge today.  











Universal Credit


Please see the link below for updated information from BwD.


� HYPERLINK "https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/universal-credit-and-you" �https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/universal-credit-and-you�








Primary Admissions


The closing date for on line primary admissions has now passed.  Please call at school to collect an application form if your child is due to start school in September.  If you want to look round school or ask any questions please call us on 01254 702119 to make an appointment.





SNOW


In the event of heavy overnight snowfalls please check our school website/Twitter for details of any closure.  We will text/email parents/carers as soon as we are able to but occasionally remote access is unavailable.











